PAUL, JONATHAN AND AMANDA CARTY
ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

CAROLE CARTY

ON SUNDAY 13TH OCTOBER, 2024
A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE

5TH NOVEMBER AT 10.30AM
CHRIST CHURCH, PORT SUNLIGHT VILLAGE, CH62 5EF

REFRESHMENTS FOR INVITED GUESTS, WILL BE SERVED FROM
12 NOON
AT THE LITTLE FOX, THORNTON HOUGH, CH64 7TL
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